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Velez, Nelson, EMNRD

From: Samantha Grabert <Samantha.Grabert@hilcorp.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 1:43 PM
To: Velez, Nelson, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: Jicarilla 150 6C Remediation Report & Closure Request

Nelson, 
 
See below for the Jicarilla’s approval for closure at the Jicarilla 150 6C. Let me know if you need anything further from 
my end to close this one out, and thanks in advance for your help. 
 
Thanks, 

Samantha Grabert 
 

 
 
713-757-7116 (Office) 
337-781-9630 (Mobile) 
 
 
 
From: Yahoo Warning <kcmanwell@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 9:16 AM 
To: Samantha Grabert <Samantha.Grabert@hilcorp.com>; Billy Ginn <william.ginn@hilcorp.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Jicarilla 150 6C Remediation Report & Closure Request 
 
Hello Samantha & Billy, 
 
After review of all information provided on the Jicarilla 150 6C, Jicarilla Apache Nation Environmental 
Protection Office (JANEPO) has confirm information, laboratory, and history of remediation to be 
correct. Therefore JANEPO has given final closure for Jicarilla 150 6C project, JANEPO Thanks 
Hilcorp for their attention to this non-compliance issue, and Professional and working relationship. 
May we continue a transparent working relationship for the future, should the need arise. Thank You, 
any questions or Comments please contact Myself at 505-330-8031 or e-mail kcmanwell@yahoo.com 
 
K.C. Manwell, Environmental Specialist  
Jicarilla Apache Nation Environmental Protection Office  
 
On Wednesday, August 10, 2022, 11:00:50 AM MDT, Samantha Grabert <samantha.grabert@hilcorp.com> wrote:  
 
 

Good Morning K.C., 

  

If I’m not mistaken, I believe Billy briefly introduced us over the phone a couple of weeks ago, but I’m the new 
Environmental Specialist over Hilcorp’s San Juan East asset area. I know you and Billy have been in communication 
about this project but attached is the final remediation report and closure request for the Jicarilla 150 6C. Please confirm 
that no further action is required for this release, and feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns. I look 
forward to working with you more in the future. 



2

  

Thanks, 

Samantha Grabert 

  

 

  

713-757-7116 (Office) 

337-781-9630 (Mobile) 

  

 

The information contained in this email message is confidential and may be legally privileged and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named 
above. If you are not an intended recipient or if you have received this message in error, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copy of this 
email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify us by return email or telephone if the sender's phone number is listed 
above, then promptly and permanently delete this message. 
 
While all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that the onward transmission, 
opening, or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect its systems or data. No responsibility is accepted by the company in this regard and 
the recipient should carry out such virus and other checks as it considers appropriate.  
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